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Townsend, Erle

From: fdaktoa@aol.com

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 12:24 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This rule is nothing that will work with our electrical grid. As you should have seen in our last cold 
snap in Chicago where EV stations were not able to charge vehicles because of the weather. 
Years ago we had the cash for clunker bill, which only hurt people who were prohibited from buying 
good used cars. Most of these people were in the lower income brackets. This mandate is as foolish 
as that bill. 
 
Francis Janusz 
Crawford Maine 
546-1178  


